September 2023

BLUEFIELDS BULLETIN

Bluefields Neighborhood Association

WELCOME NEIGHBORS

| hope you all are having a wonderful summer! I'm
looking forward to seeing the leaves start to
change in Bluefields and more of you out and
about as the temperatures become reasonable
again. We had a blast at our Neighborhood Picnic
in July. Thanks to our hosts and organizers! Thank
you all once again for your participation in the
Association and being such wonderful neighbors.
Here are a few updates!

Miranda Andrews, President

NEXT MEETING AND ELECTION

Our next Neighborhood Association meeting will be
held on Tuesday, October 24th at 6:30pm. All
Bluefields residents are welcome. We will meet at
Donelson Church of Christ in the Chapel, located at
2706 Old Lebanon Pike. This will be our final meeting
for the year and we will be electing officers for 2024. If
you wish to run for President, Vice President,
Communications Secretary, Recording Secretary or
Treasurer, please send an email along with a recent
photo and brief biography to:
bluefieldsneighbors@gmail.com




